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13th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Community Learning 

Our library trips went well this week. 3L and the year 6 pupils enjoyed swimming at 

Crystal Palace. We will be adding more swimming sessions once they are available 

at the pool and will make sure other classes in KS3 have a chance to attend.  

Beth and Rian will be coordinating community learning activities for all classes and 

will be writing to you soon. They will send you letters to explain the details of each 

activity, with exact dates and time and a permission slip for you to return. 

 

Parent / Carer workshops 

This term we are offering the following training sessions. Please call the office to let 

us know if you would like to attend.   

Tuesday 17th January 9.45 - Autism and Language Processing with Rachel 

Thursday 26th January 9.45 - Using Communication Boards with Beth 

Tuesday 31st January 2pm - Zones of Regulation with Erin 

Thursday 9th February 9.45 - Internet Safety with Rian 

 

Immunisations 

The school nursing team will be with us on Monday to provide immunisations for 

those of you have given consent. The vaccinations are for year 9 pupils whose 

parent / carer would like them to have the HPV immunisation or the Teenage 

booster. Do give us a call if you have any questions.  

 

Have a restful weekend,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


